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Yard Sale

The second annual Winnona Park
Gala Spring Yard Sale will take place
this year on May 5th from 9:00 a.m.
until 4:00 p.m. Twenty-five WP families
participated last year, and many resi-
dents asked that this opportunity for
neighborly exchange be repeated.
Scheduled to coincide with the run of
the Decatur Derby and the Winnona Park
School Spring Festival, this year's
sale should draw a sizeable crowd.

1f you have items you are
interested in selling, you may partici-
pate in either of two ways:

(1) Tables will be set up on the
school grounds, the sale headquarters.
If you have only a few items, they can
be sold there.

(2) You can sell items directly
from your own yard. Your sale will be
listed on a map distributed at the
headquarters on the school yard.

A $2 donation is requested from
each family participating to cover the
cost of newspaper advertising, maps and
leaflets. If you plan to take part,
please notify Blanche Roberts-378-8054
of Nancy Martin-373-8165.

April 27 will be the deadline
for having your site placed on the map.
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Coming Events

Thurs.,Apr.19 Transp.Task Force Mtg.
7:30 Renfroe Middle
School

DNA meeting; 7:30 First
Baptist Church
Recreation Center

Wed. ,May 2 6:45 WPNA meeting
Winnona Park 7:30 Neighborhood Traffic
School Study

Thurs.,May 3 Transportation Task

Force Meeting; 7:30
Renfroe Middle School

Tues.,Apr.24

Sat.,May 5 Neighborhood-wide yard
sale
Wed. ,May 23 6:45 WPNA Meeting

Winnona Park 7:30 Neighborhood Traffic
School Study

Wed. ,June 20 6:45 WPNA Meeting
Winnona Park 7:30 Neighborhood Traffic
School Study

NEXT MEETINGS:
Roads & Traftic

The City has paid a consulting firm
to study traffic problems in our neigh-
borhood. Because the neighborhood
transportation study so vitally affects
our neighborhood, WPNA is scheduling
our next three meetings to coincide with
the Neighborhood Traffic Study meetings
to be held at Winmonaz Park School. The
WPNA meetings will begin at 6:45 p.m.
and the traffic study meetings at 7:30
p.m. The dates are Wednesday, May 2,
May 23, and June 20. All meetings will
be in the school auditorium. The first
meeting, May 2, is for us to tell them
what we see as our traffic problems.

At the second meeting, May 23, they will
offer suggestions to us on how to solve
the problems and get our opinion omn
their proposals. At the third meeting,
June 20, they will show us the proposals
they will present to the City
Commission.

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU ATTEND these
meetings IF YOU ARE CONCERNED about
keeping your neighborhood SAFE FOR YOUR
CHILDREN and GRANDCHILDREN!

Neighbors’ Exchange

If interested in buying or selling
gently worn children's clothing, call
Blanche Roberts-378-8054.

Free kittens—-the Manns-373-8148.

Babysitter needed for working mother
beginning in late August. Call Jeanette
Smith, 377-2529.

Save a Tree.

Bnngyourow néwspapemfor
recycling during our

Thursday, April 26 thru Saak
Wednesday, May 2 in rear
of Winnona Park School. %X
Please, newspapers only!
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